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22nd January 2025 

 

Year 6 Trip to Grosvenor Hall – Update 

8th – 11th June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

You may have seen in the news this week, that Kingswood, part of the Inspiring Learning Group, 
has gone into administration.  Although a number of the 10 sites owned by Kingswood have been 
shut with immediate effect, three sites, including Grosvenor House, have been acquired by PGL. 

 

This means, our trip to Kent in June will go ahead as planned with PGL running the 
Grosvenor Hall Centre instead of Kingswood.  

 

As one of the UK’s leading outdoor education providers, we are fortunate that Grosvenor Hall is one 
of the centres that PGL has acquired. We have been assured that there will be no additional costs 
incurred due to the change and the arrangements for the trip will remain the same. 

Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. More information about the 
trip will be shared with parents at the beginning of the summer term. In the meantime, please see 
the school website for details about the trip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Ms Hall 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://www.hamsteljuniors.co.uk/year-6-kingswood

